
 
 
 

 

 
 

Transport and Works Act 1992 
Proposed Northumberland Line Order 
 

The inquiry into the proposed Order was adjourned on 30 November 
2021, after closing submissions had been heard, to allow an opportunity 

for those objectors who had made representations in relation to Fenwick 
Close/ Northumberland Park to respond to the Northumberland Park – Site 

Specific Note (Document INQ-34) submitted by the Applicant on 29 
November, and for the Applicant to make any final comments. 
 

A response was received to Document INQ-34 from Fenwick Close 
Residents (Fenwick Close Management Company) and final comments 

have been submitted by the Applicant, and the inquiry is now closed.    
 

Richard Clegg 
INSPECTOR 
10 December 2021 

 


